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Boston Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Ralph G. Bird

Senior Vice President-Nuclear
800 Boylston Street
Boston, Massachusetts 02199

Subject: Al'egations Received by NRC Involving Improper Documentation
of Health Physics Survey Results and Dumping of Contaminated
Resins on Boston Edison Property

Gentlemen:
'

In a January 26, 1938 conyersation with Mr. N. Gannon of your staff,
Mr. C. Warren, SRI, 'ilgrim Station, discussed two allegations recently-

received by NRC. As discussed with Mr. Gannon the information we have received
alleges that Health Physics survey results were changed to preclude having to
perform additional surveys and that contaminated resins have been improperly
disposed of on site.

Consistent with NRC policy in matters such as this, Boston Edison is requested
to investigate these allegations and to provide a written response, within
thirty (30) days of the date of this letter, documenting the results of the
investigations into these matters and describing any corrective actions found
warranted.

Thank you for your cooperation.
.
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Sincerely,

i

amue J. C puty Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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bec:
C. Warren, SRI - Pilgrim
A. Shropshire, DRMA
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